
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 6:17:14 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 5:46 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
SHYAM DAMANI

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Over the past few years the natural gas prices has already gone way higher than expected. In this critical time prices
should be either stable or low to help the economic conditions. I do not agree with the increase in natural gas prices.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




